
🌟  C E L E B R A T I N G  A C H I E V E M E N T S

We are delighted to share that Tarangire
Simba Lodge and Serengeti Simba Lodge
have once again received the prestigious
TripAdvisor Travellers’ Choice Award
2024! This recognition reflects the trust
and appreciation you’ve shown us,
allowing us to be part of your
unforgettable adventures.

OUR HEARTFELT GRATITUDE

As 2024 comes to a close, we want to
express our heartfelt gratitude to everyone
who has been part of our journey. Your  
consistent support throughout the year has
been truly invaluable. It is because of you
that Simba Portfolio Lodges continues to
grow and thrive.

We’re thrilled to announce the upcoming
opening of a brand-new property inside
Tarangire National Park by mid-2025. This
exciting addition will offer an even closer
connection to Tanzania’s stunning wildlife
and breathtaking landscapes. Stay tuned for
more details!
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As we step into 2025, we remain committed to crafting unforgettable
experiences for you. From all of us at Simba Portfolio Lodges, we wish you a
holiday season filled with warmth, joy, and peace. May the new year bring you
happiness, health, and prosperity.

Thank you for being a valued member of the Simba family. Here’s to more
adventures in 2025!

Season’s Greetings


